

Westcroft

Stanhope

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

DL13 2NU

School Number 840 3087

Tel: 01388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: https://www.stanhopebarrington.org.uk/

Dear Parent/Carer 18th July 2024

Re: School Uniform Policy

Our updated School Uniform Policy is now on our website. Select the Parents drop down menu and choose School Uniform. The policy has been reviewed and updated before the summer holidays so that if you are buying any uniform for the new school year in September you have all the necessary information.

The uniform has not changed. The policy merely confirms expectations which will be in place from September as usual.

I appreciate how much school uniform can cost and therefore our school does not expect children to wear clothes with the school logo. Similarly, we do not allow children to wear branded clothes with designer or expensive labels. Our uniform is also not too prescriptive in that we do allow a range of colours such as black, grey or navy-blue trousers/skirts/dresses/shorts etc.

I do ask that parents & carers try follow our policy for the benefit of everyone.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Cross

Mrs D Cross Head Teacher

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number <u>10847279</u>) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cai Building, Coble Dean, Royal Quays, North Shields. NE29 6DE









